

27 February 2013

Dr Richard Grant
Acting Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Dr Grant

Re: Inquiry into the Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) Bill 2013

Thank you for your email of 18 February 2013 to Qantas' Chief Executive Officer, Alan Joyce, inviting Qantas to make a submission to the inquiry into Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) Bill 2013.

Qantas has been consulted in relation to the proposed amendments and the current drafting of the Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) Bill 2013 addresses concerns we had in relation to this initiative.

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute.

Yours sincerely

OLIVIA WIRTH
Group Executive
Government and Corporate Affairs